
North Branch Construction completes renovation/addition for
Lamprey Health Care Center
October 18, 2011 - Construction Design & Engineering

North Branch Construction has completed the $2.5 million addition and renovation of the former
Home Health & Hospice Building located at 22 Prospect St. Lamprey Health Care will relocate their
Nashua center into this building, which is located within the Southern N.H. Medical Center's medical
services campus.
The scope of work included the total gut renovation of the 11,600 s/f facility, plus a new 9,600 s/f
2-story wood framed addition. The project also included demolition of an house and garage to make
way for a new parking lot and second entrance to the new medical office building. Asbestos
abatement in the existing building was also completed. This building will serve as medical offices
and a treatment facility center.
Design was provided by Dennis Mires, The Architects.
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